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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 2:07 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2026010

 
Recommendation # 2026010 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2026010 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization Tax Collector 

Name Lisa Cullen 

Address P.O. Box 2500, Titusville FL 32781 2500  

Phone (321) 264-6930 

Email Lisa.Cullen@brevardtc.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2026010 

Recommendation Title Department Budgets 

Areas Affected Budget  

Department Affected BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  

Current problem In speaking with commissioners and the County Manager in reference to the funding 
of the Fire Department, I was asked where I thought cuts could be in the general fund 
so as not to go over the budget cap. While I know my own budget very well, I am not 
privy to the depth of information regarding the BOCC Budget. I would suggest that the 
questionnaire approved by the Board on June 12, 2023 be sent to each BOCC 
Department and used to determine where possible cuts could be made if that is the 
desire of the Board. I would also suggest that each Department report budget 
categories where spending was either more or less than budgeted. I don't envision the 
BOCC having to go over each of these questionnaires but possibly a synopsis could 
be provided to them for guidance. The Budget Office could possibly add questions that 
would specifically address spending. 

Recommendation This process would allow the Board of County Commissioners more in depth 
information regarding their budget. These questions are also valid for special districts 
or voted MSTU's. While these fund are not part of the "General Fund" millage, they 
should be reviewed in each budget cycle. Budgetary issues such as the pricing of 
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capital expenses has dramatically increased since the pandemic. The pandemic also 
increased pricing of items used as general operating expenses. As government, we 
need to be in tune with pricing and how it affecting operations. 

Attachments Budget Questionnaire.pdf 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  














